
 

‘Unique learners. 

Limitless learning.’ 

 

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

Ambergate Campus, Dysart Road, Grantham, NG31 7LP. Tel: 01476 564957 Sandon Campus, Sandon Close, Grantham, NG31 9AX. Tel: 01476 564994 

       enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk                                  www.ganf-cit.co.uk  

 

 
CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name 

Community Inclusive Trust. 

The company's registered number is 9071623 and registered office is: C.I.T Academies, Warwick House,  
Long Bennington Business Park, NG23 5JR. T: 03300 585 520      
E: enquiries@citacademies.co.uk     W: www.citacademies.co.uk 

 
 

5th November 2024 

Our ref: DBA/022/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Children in Need 2024 

Children in Need Appeal Week is Monday 11th November to Sunday 17th November 2024.  

To mark this, GANF are taking part in a non-uniform day on Friday 15th November 2024. Staff and pupils are 

welcomed to come into school wearing non-uniform, or something yellow or spotty (nothing inappropriate or 

ripped jeans) in exchange for a £1 voluntary donation which will go directly to the Children in Need Charity. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Daley Barber-Allen 

Headteacher 
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